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The book explores the intersection of nanotechnology and allergic
airway diseases. With a focus on diagnosis and management, each
chapter delves into specific areas of interest. Beginning with an
introduction to the diseases, the book progresses to uncover the
pathophysiology and immunology underlying allergic airway diseases.
The epidemiology chapter provides insights into the prevalence and
impact of these conditions. A significant portion of the book is
dedicated to nanotechnology applications, with chapters on metal and
metal oxide nanoparticles, nanomicelles, carbon nanotubes, liposomes,
polymeric nanoparticles, solid lipid nanoparticles, dendrimers,
nanofibers, and quantum dots. These chapters delve into the potential
of these nanomaterials in managing allergic airway diseases,
highlighting their unique properties, and promising therapeutic
approaches. Finally, the book concludes with a chapter on future
directions, exploring emerging trends and potential advancements in
the field. This book will be a valuable resource for academics,
caregivers, researchers, and industry professionals working in the field
of airway allergic diseases. It includes translational and clinical
researchers, under-graduates and postgraduates (Masters), PhDs, and
post-doctoral researchers of various disciplines, including
pharmaceutical sciences, biotechnology, immunology, and medical and
health sciences.


